

11 May, 2016

Mr. Nicholas J.A. Colquhoun-Denvers Chairman HPC, The London Polo Club Petersham Road, Richmond Surry TW10 7AH United Kingdom

Dear Nicholas,

I am highly thankful to you for your kind message congratulating me and Leicester City Football Club on winning Premier League title of this season.

As you know well, such remarkable success is not the result of solo effort, but a team effort with the combination of passion, dedication and perseverance. I have to give credit to all of our players and LCFC staff to be able to end this season as champions.

On behalf of the entire team, I sincerely thank you for your continued support and encouragement since they always inspire us to pursue our goal.

For now, let's celebrate our success together and keep this beautiful memory forever.

Yours sincerely

Vichai Srivaddhanaprabha Chairman



